3.

WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

3.1

REPORT OF 15 OCTOBER 2002

The Board considered the Committee’s report and accompanying recommendations and
decided:

3.1.1

3.1.2

3.1.3

Deputations
Submissions on Kerb and Channel Renewal Requests

Representatives from six local streets had been invited to present to the Committee their
submission on kerb and channel renewal requests previously presented to the Council’s
Annual Plan Sub Committee in June 2002. They were also each invited to submit their
thoughts and ideas on the present assessment criteria as a means of assisting the Board
in formulating its own response to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee in
November.

A number of factors were highlighted by the submitters for the Board to consider as part
of its own review of the present criteria for assessing kerb and channel projects.

The Board also decided to adopt the following recommendation from the Committee.
That the Board again convey its dissatisfaction with the contractor’s performance in the
maintenance of the channels in Hamilton Avenue and than an early report be submitted to
the Committee on the intended steps to bring the maintenance work up to the expected
standard.

Kerb and Channel Capital Renewal Programme

The Board noted that the Committee had received details of the Council’s agreed
timeframe for the review of the criteria for the prioritisation of kerb and channel renewals
in the city and the finalisation of the capital programme thereafter.

Jellie Park Aqualand — Lease Surrender Recreation Management Services

Clause 15 (Public Excluded) of this report details the Committee’s consideration of this
matter.

Other decisions made by both the Committee and the Board are set out in clause 13
(Part C) of this report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


